
Important Reminders
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P.E this term is every Thursday and
Friday. Please ensure that your child has
their P.E kit in school. 

The P.E kit is a plain white t-shirt, black
shorts or leggings and a pair of black
trainers which can be worn as part of
their school uniform. It is important
your child has the correct uniform to
ensure safety on the equipment. 

In Literacy this term we are using Talk 4 Write to help
retell poems, stories and information texts. We will be
learning a poem on diversity this term and practising
retelling it with action orally. Our focus this term is letter
formation, finger spaces, capital letters and full stops.
We are also working on putting our phonics sessions into
practice by using our sounds to spell words phonetically.

During Maths this term we are working on our numbers to
10. We will be looking at the value of each number and
where the numbers are placed on a number line. We will be
practising counting, reading and writing numbers as words. 

Our new Topic this term is Houses and Homes. We will be
comparing features of houses from the past to the
present. We will be looking at how objects within the
house have changed overtime with the influence of
technology. 

In Science we are learning about the four seasons and
how they differ. We will be learning about the weather
and how this impacts us. We will be working scientifically
to carry out different investigations on different weather
and the seasons. 

Please ensure your child brings their book bag into school
every Monday so we can change their book and return
them on the same day.

Dear Parents/Carers,

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to speak to either Miss Shields and Mrs
Thelwell and Mrs Francis (1CS) and Miss Biddle and Mrs Hammad or Miss McDermott (1EB). We are

always happy to support you in any way we can and are available before and after school.

The Year 1 team

Please read 10
minutes with your

child everyday
and sign off

reading record  

 Half term is
27th Oct –
3rd Nov

 Spellings go
out on Monday
for a test on

Thursday

Homework
menu – please
complete one

piece each
week. 

You can follow
Unity on

Instagram:@unitycommunityprimary


